
AMBIT ENGINEERING, INC. CIVIL    ENGINEERS    AND     LAND     SURVEYORS 

200 Griffin Road, Unit 3, Portsmouth, NH 03801 
Phone (603) 430-9282 Fax 436-2315 

 

9 February 2021 

 

Juliet Walker, Planning Director 
City of Portsmouth 
1 Junkins Avenue 
Portsmouth, NH 03801 

RE: Request for Extension of CUP Approval and Name Change at 132 and 134 Middle 
Street, Tax Map 127 / Lots 11 and 12 

Dear Ms. Walker: 

On behalf of Mac Properties 132 Middle Street LLC and Mac Properties 134 Middle Street 
LLC we hereby request a one year extension of the Portsmouth Planning Board CUP 
approval at 132 – 134 Middle Street to continue with the Building Permit submission 
process. 

We also request that the Approval Letter be updated to reflect the conveyance of the property 
to the above-named current owners; the applicant (at the time under a P&S Agreement) in 
this permit application. The conveyances can be found at RCRD Book 6088, Pages 571 and 
585. 

Sincerely, 

 
John R. Chagnon, PE 
CC: Robert MacDonald 
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